
From: Clerk Town of Fort White
To: Troy Crews
Cc: Melissa Garber
Subject: FW: Margaret Greene/Louis Archer
Date: Monday, October 14, 2024 1:11:36 PM
Attachments: DOC - 2024-01-24T093752.028.pdf

External Sender - From: (Clerk Town of Fort White

<clerk@Fortwhitefl.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Hi Guys---

 

Ms. Greene is calling our office again saying she cannot get her plumbing, hvac,

and electrical permits from your office without a compliance letter from us.  This is a

commercial project and that is why I sent the Development Order attached

previously on January 24, 2024.  That is the “compliance letter” for commercial

projects.  We did the same for the Dollar General store. 

 

Thank you.

 

Connie Brecheen, Town Clerk
Town of Fort White
P.O. Box 129
Fort White, FL  32038
(386)-497-2321
clerk@fortwhitefl.com
 

 

From: Clerk Town of Fort White 

Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 9:48 AM

To: Troy Crews <troy_crews@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Margaret Greene/Louis Archer

 

Troy/Melissa:

 

Attached please find the approved Development Order for the project listed above.    I spoke with

mailto:clerk@Fortwhitefl.com
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mailto:mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com



Ms. Greene yesterday and she says they have engineered plans.   I will believe that when I see it. 

Oh well, we have done our par, so it is now up to you.  Thanks for your help.

 

Connie Brecheen, Town Clerk
Town of Fort White
P.O. Box 129
Fort White, FL  32038
(386)-497-2321
clerk@fortwhitefl.com
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